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Year 6 Production  

“An adaptation of Shrek”  

10th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

         

We are excited to announce that for one night only the Year 6 children at Higher Failsworth Primary School 

will be performing an adaptation of “Shrek” we can’t wait for you to see it!   

 

The children will remain in school at 3:20pm. 

 

Parents are to arrive for the performance, which will start at 3:45.  Gates will be open for you to begin to 

sign in from 3:30.  Please sign in at the blue door in the KS2 playground, via the Minor Street gate. 

 

Each child has been allocated 2 seats at the performance.  If any parents would like to request extra seats 

for the show, please contact the school office to be added to a waiting list. Should any additional seats 

become available, we will get in touch with families on the list. We respectfully ask that you do not bring 

extra people with you to the performance, if they have not been pre-allocated seats. 

 

We look forward to seeing you in the audience. 

 

Regards  

 

Miss Lees, Miss Lawson & Miss O’Mara 

Y6 Class Teachers 
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